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Pulpit Announcement (from Pastor) – August 24-25, 2024 
 
The 2024 Catholic Ministry Appeal has hit a major milestone – 18,000+ donors propelled the campaign past $8 million 
and 45 out of 80 parishes have seen above national participation levels. At (name of parish), we still have work to do to 
reach our individual parish goal, increase participation and truly make our appeal a faith family effort. But I know we can 
get there. 
 
Our parish is filled with caring, generous people who have embraced our new Catholic Ministry Appeal and the good 
that it brings to our parish and to our diocese. Thank you to the XX who have made a sacrificial gift and helped us 
reach X% of our parish financial goal of $(amount of goal). Your generosity to the Catholic Ministry Appeal supports the 
mission of Jesus Christ, allowing us to bring God’s love and mercy past our parish boundaries through ministries, 
programs and services provided by our local Church. 
 
For those who have not yet made your pledge or gift, we need your help. Through our active participation in our parish 
and larger Church ministries and outreach, we bring the love and mercy of Jesus Christ. 
 
Bishop Parkes sent information last week and I will be reaching out soon. Please join me and the (# of families already 
giving to the appeal) parishioners who have already given. Every donation makes a difference and helps our larger faith 
family. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
 
 
 
Bulletin announcement – August 24-25, 2024 
 
Our parish has not yet achieved goal for the Catholic Ministry Appeal. 
 
Gifts to the appeal support the mission of Jesus Christ, allowing us to bring God’s love and mercy past our parish 
boundaries through ministries, programs and services provided by our local Church. For those who have not yet made 
your pledge or gift, we ask for your participation and support. We want you to know that every gift of every size is 
needed, wanted and appreciated.  Pledge envelopes are located (describe where you have the envelopes) for your 
convenience and can be mailed or delivered to our parish office. You can also give online by visiting 
givetoministry.dosp.org. 
 
 
Nuestra parroquia aún no ha alcanzado la meta de la Campaña para los Ministerios Católicos. 
 
Donaciones a la Campaña apoyan la misión de Jesucristo, permitiéndonos llevar el amor y la misericordia de Dios más 
allá de los límites de nuestra parroquia a través de ministerios, programas y servicios de nuestra Iglesia local.  Para 
aquellos que aún no han hecho su promesa o donación, les pedimos su participación y apoyo. Cada donacion sin 
importar la cantidad es necesaria, deseada y apreciada.  Los sobres de compromiso se encuentran (describa dónde 
tiene los sobres) para su conveniencia y se pueden enviar por correo o entregar a nuestra oficina parroquial. También 
puede donar en línea visitando givetoministry.dosp.org. 
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Pulpit Announcement - August 31 - September 1, 2024  
 
Last week, (pastor name) invited our parish family to participate in the Catholic Ministry Appeal. He shared that every 
gift, no matter the size, is wanted and appreciated.  
 
Gifts to the Catholic Ministry Appeal support the mission of Jesus Christ, allowing us to bring God’s love and mercy 
beyond our parish boundaries through ministries, programs and services provided by our local Church.  
 
For those who wish to participate, pledge envelopes are located (describe where you have the envelopes) for your 
convenience and can be mailed or delivered to our parish office. You can also give online by visiting 
givetoministry.dosp.org. Look for the appeal QR code in the bulletin which will take you directly to the giving page. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
 
 
 
Bulletin Announcement - August 31 - September 1, 2024  
 
Last week, (pastor name) invited our parish family to participate in the Catholic Ministry 
Appeal. Every gift, no matter the size, is wanted and appreciated. Gifts to the Catholic 
Ministry Appeal support the mission of Jesus Christ, allowing us to bring God’s love and 
mercy past our parish boundaries through ministries, programs and services provided by 
our local Church.  
 
Pledge envelopes are located (describe where you have the envelopes) for your 
convenience and can be mailed or delivered to our parish office. You can also give online 
by using this QR code or by visiting givetoministry.dosp.org.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
(PLEASE NOTE – HIGH RESOLUTION QR CODE CAN BE DOWNLOADED FROM THE PARISH RESOURCE PAGE) 
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Pulpit and Bulletin Announcement - September 7-8, 2024  
 
Every dollar donated to the Catholic Ministry Appeal directly funds large, shared ministries, outreach, and programs that 
no one parish can support alone. These ministries bring the love of Jesus Christ to thousands each year such as: 

• the 14,000+ children and youth learning about their faith and growing in their relationship with God 
through religious education 

• deacons and seminarians in formation like the four who just graduated from St. Joseph College 
Seminary in May, and our retired priests who continue to serve the Catholic faithful well into 
retirement with medical needs and fraternal opportunities 

• through jail ministry, bringing Christ to prisoners and juveniles in the detention system seeking to 
encounter the love of Christ, and build a path to a stable future in Hillsborough, Pasco, and Pinellas 
counties 

• the 3,079 individuals housed and provided with more than 214,000 meals through Shelters of Hope 
programs of Catholic Charities, including Pinellas and Tampa Hope homeless ministry. 

 
You are invited to make a gift to the Catholic Ministry Appeal as part of the (parish name) community.  
 
We need every parish family’s participation to ensure these critical ministries receive the funding they need to nurture 
spiritual life, embrace God’s call to serve and accompany missionary disciples. Every gift, no matter the size, is wanted 
and appreciated. Pledge envelopes are located (describe where you have the envelopes) for your convenience and can 
be mailed or delivered to our parish office. You can also give online by visiting givetoministry.dosp.org. 
 
 
 


